## **Thames View Infants**





## Paul Jordan Headteacher

Rosa Corcoran-Jones

Deputy Headteacher

Adam Dobson

Deputy Headteacher



30th January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers.

## Come To A Phonics Workshop With Lakshmi

We really want our children to do as well as they possibly can in the upcoming Year 1 National Phonics Screening Tests during the week of 9<sup>th</sup> June 2025. However, we understand how baffling modern Phonics teaching can be!

To help you support your child at home on Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> February, Lakshmi is going to be hosting a special 'How-To Phonics Workshop". This will be aimed at parents and help debunk some of the knowledge and strategies that we teach in Year 1 Phonics lessons.

You are invited to come into school with your child at 8:45am on this day. After you've signed in you will then meet Lakshmi in the hall. Be prepared to join in and participate! We'll provide whiteboards and markers for you to use for the morning.

During this session, Lakshmi will also guide you to further resources that you can download from home on our website.

We hope you can make it - we'd love to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan Headteacher













